
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

10. 23 HAWKSWOOD PLACE DRIVEWAY CROSSING REQUEST FOR STREET TREE REMOVAL 
 
 On behalf of the Parks Manager, Walter Fielding-Cotterill sought the Board’s approval for the removal 

of a street tree which would obstruct a vehicle crossing proposed to be constructed at 23 Hawkswood 
Place. 

 
 The Board resolved to approve the removal of the cherry tree and its replacement outside No. 23 

Hawkswood Place, all at the applicant’s expense.   
 
 


